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Wednesday 12th February, 2020 

 

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 1 Week 3 

Website: www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
E-Mail: email: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

T: 66554201  
F: 66554570 

 

 

 

  
REPTON 2020                
 
FEBRUARY  
14TH     Small Schools Swimming 
20th      District Swimming 
 
MARCH  
2nd       Kindergarten – Bus Safety 
4th        Debating Workshop 
5th           Libraries visit 
5th        Big Vegie Crunch 
6th        Wellbeing incursion 
11th      P&C Meeting 5.30pm 
19—20th    Leadership Camp 
20th     National Day Against   
           Bullying 
23rd    Down Syndrome Day     
25th    Harmony Day 
 
APRIL  
9TH         Easter Hat Parade 
              Mad Hatters Tea Party 
              Last Day Term 1 Students 
10th       Good Friday 
25th        ANZAC march Bellingen 
27th       Staff Development Day  
28th       Term 2 – Students Return 
 

Principal’s Message 

Emergency Procedures: Our systems were tested as a real practice 
situation arose on Friday. Parents were all sent text messages and emails 
to share news of limited staffing. A Facebook post was also widely seen 
in the private group. If you did not receive a message or email please 
contact the office to update your details.  
 
Interests: We are lucky to have such a good understanding of our 
students interests and needs at our school that we are able to provide a 
variety of opportunities throughout the year. Don’t be shy in coming 
forward to discuss other opportunities that may interest your child.  
 
Expectations: It is so important for our students success, that we all hold 
high expectations for their education. We have high expectations for 
participation, learning, attendance and behaviour. If you have any 
concerns, please let us know so we can work together to seek 
improvement.  
 
School Planning: This year is the last year in a 3 year planning period for 
our school and we are well on track to achieving our goals based on 
school improvement measures. Our focus remains on Learning- L3 for K-2 
students and targeted literacy sessions K-6. Mathematic sessions are 
defined with extension opportunities and professional learning with staff. 
PBL remains a strong welfare focus across the school and will deepen in 
classrooms. Our connections within the school and with our learning 
community across other schools will also continue to be utilised. At the 
end of the year, we will seek community input to start our next cycle of 
planning to ensure we have a clear vision and direction for learning at 
Repton Public. 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Mrs Kristy Glyde,  
Principal 

 

 

Thought of the Day 
Students whose parents 
are highly involved in 

their school will average 
more overall educational 

outcomes than others. 
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Return and Earn- Don’t forget 
if you have any cans or 

bottles you wish to donate, 
you can send them in to 

school fundraising. We are 
hoping to fill it up by the end 

of the term! 
 
 

 

 Lunch Play: It is so lovely to see all students K-6 mixing in the 
playground. Sharing, caring and looking after one another 

 

 

 
 
 
 

K/1  2/3/4   5/6 

 
 
K/1 students are working together 
to learn the letters and sounds of 
the alphabet through craft, stories 
and song. 
 T is for tree! 

 

 

 
2/3/4 utilised Kahoot to 

demonstrate their growing 
understanding of the Sun. The 

digital game provided the 
perfect platform for small groups 

to work together creatively.  
 

 

 
5/6 have been working hard on 

some fun mathematics starters to 
begin our rotations. Well done 

Alisha for solving this Magic 
Square!  
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Drums and Dance 

 
 

 STEM: 2/3/4 were learning techniques to build with paper. They 
designed posters and will be using some different ideas to be 
creative with engineering. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Welcome to all new parents of Repton Public School and welcome back everyone else. Please come to our 
P&C meetings. It’s a great way to meet the community, share ideas and be involved in the events of your 
child’s primary school life. Our meetings will be held on the second Wednesday of every month at 5.30pm. 
The AGM is to be held next month on 11th March, we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
We are also in DESPERATE need of canteen helpers. Have you got some time on a Friday?? Once a term?? Or 
even just once a year?? Or do you have some grandparents who’d like to come down for lunch or recess to 
help serve? The canteen has recently been refurbished and looks amazing! 
 
Some of the other events you can get involved in are: 

• Kitchen/garden program support every Friday from 9.15 – 11.00 
• River watch testing happens on the second Tuesday of every month at 12.00pm (Mr Stanley’s class 

only) 
• Ethics classes on Fridays from 12.00 
• In classroom support with literacy, numeracy, technology or the library 
• Office support 

 
Please note that all volunteers are required to have a Working with Children Police Check. Forms can be 
organised through the office. 
 
Stay tuned for more events……. 
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  Canteen Roster  
 

Term 1 2020 
Date Special Lunch 

 10.30 – 12.00 
Recess 
 1.00 – 2.00 

Fri 14/2 Valentines Day No Canteen – 
swimming carnival 

 

Fri 21/2  
 

Jo Fitzgerald/HELP 
NEEDED 

Jo 

Fri 28/2  Norbette Nolan 
/Christine Monks 

Norbette Nolan/ 
Christine Monks 
 

Fri 6/3  
 

Cassie Huxley/HELP 
NEEDED 

Cassie Huxley 

Fri 13/3  
 

Toni Swain/HELP 
NEEDED 

Nina 

Fri 20/3  
 

Sean Hely/HELP 
NEEDED 

Sean Hely 

Fri 27/3   
 

 

Fri 3/4  Norbette Nolan/HELP 
NEEDED 

Cassie Huxley 

 
 
Lunch duties include setting up snacks, service and washing. 
Recess duties include service, cleaning and preparing ice cups and fruit sticks for following week. 
 
All canteen lunch orders will be made off site unless you would like to do all preparations – please advise 
Vanessa if you are doing this. You are welcome to bring in homemade items but please try and keep the sugar 
level down to ensure we meet “Healthy Canteen” guidelines. You can also more than welcome to run a 
“Special” that can be pre-ordered. If you’d like to know more about the guidelines please call Vanessa Garrett 
on 0411 399 032. 
 

HELP IS NEEDED – PLEASE CALL  
JO FITZGERALD 0408 823 299 
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Lights flash on the back of buses to warn motorists they’re picking up or dropping off kids. Slow Down 

To 40km/h and look out for children crossing. 
Help keep our kids safe: bit.ly/busflashinglights 

 

 
Just a reminder, school zones are in operation around schools. 

Double demerits apply for speeding & mobile phone offences in actives school zones.  
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